
Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

We would like to invite you into school for our celebration event on Wednesday 

17th October at 2:50pm. This will be an opportunity for the children to share 

some of their work from our ‘Superheroes’ topic. Please may your child come in 

dressed as a superhero. They may wish to wear the T- shirt they will be making 

in class. This will be sent home before the event for your child to wear.  

 

We hope you can make it! 

 

The Year 1 Team  

 

 

 

 

 


